
 

WORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT 127​ ​  
________________________________________________________________ 
DR. ROSEMARY LUCAS BUILDING | 11218 S. RIDGELAND AVE., WORTH, IL  60482  |708-448-2800 

 
 

 

 

April 9, 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

Important Traffic Safety Notice for Worth Elementary 

To ensure the safety of all students, staff, guardians, and community members, the Worth Police 
Department will actively monitor traffic during arrival and dismissal times at Worth Elementary due 
to concerns regarding traffic on Oak Park Ave. and 112th St. 

Parents and guardians are reminded not to park or stand in traffic on Oak Park Ave. or 112th St. 
before 3:05 p.m.. If you arrive early, please park your vehicle in a designated, legal parking spot. 

Your cooperation in maintaining a safe environment for everyone is greatly appreciated. The Village 
and School District thank you for your understanding and support. Please review the NOTICE 
from the Village of Worth Police Department on the following page.  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Mark T. Fleming 
Superintendent  
 
#Worth127StrongerTogether 
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